
From September, you will be part of Class Canada in Year 4. 

Your teacher is Mr Lyons. 

You will come in through the Year 4 door 

(left).  To get to the cloakroom, you go 

straight in through these doors and it is 

in front of you. You will find your name 

over one of the pegs there.  There’s also 

some shelves where you can put your P.E kits so not too much is on your peg. 

I know some of you will be nervous about coming to Year 4. You will face lots of 

new challenges and new learning. Some of the learning will be familiar and will 

give you chances to really impress and show what you can do, but if you ever need 

help, all the adults who work in Year 4 will make sure you are always supported. 

 

Hello everyone. I’m sure a lot of you will have seen 

me around school and know who I am. Some of you 

know me from the board games club I run and from 

the occasions when I lead school worship. I have 

been teaching in Year 4 since 2014 and have greatly 

enjoyed teaching so many fantastic topics. I am 

looking forward to seeing you in Year 4. 

In September, we start with place value in Maths and in English, we will be 

reading ‘Zoo’ by Anthony Browne. In Science lessons, we will be learning about 

‘animals and their habitats’ and in Geography, we will be looking at climate 

change. We will also continue to have lessons in French, Music, P.E and R.E and we 

plan for you to have swimming lessons at Brighouse swimming pool.  

 

Fun facts about me:  I am the Science coordinator at St Andrew’s I do not have a 

favourite subject but I really enjoy carrying out investigations in lessons.  I love 

music and I can play the guitar. I can also play the drums.  I really enjoy doing 

different voices of different characters when I read to the class.  

  

 


